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Subject:  
Please investigate the street lighting levels at East Ave at the mid-block crossing at the Carroll University Campus 
and investigate the need for a street light at East Ave & McCall Street. 

Details: 
8/1/2022. This item was brought forward by Ald. Halvensleben as a referral to investigate the street lighting levels 
at East Ave at the mid-block crossing at the Carroll University Campus and investigate the need for a street light at 
East Ave & McCall Street to ensure enough luminance is present between the pedestrian and vehicular interaction. 
Staff will present findings to the committee. 

Options & Alternatives: 
None 

Financial Remarks: 
The cost for upgrading the lighting at East Ave at the mid-block crossing at the Carroll University Campus and install 
a new street light at East Ave & McCall Street would be around $200 and covered by the 2022 Building and Grounds 
Sign Budget (3310.54140). 

Executive Recommendation: 
 The Department of Public Works recommends approval. 


